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Honored Chairman and committee members:
I am writing out of concern regarding the unleaded avgas bill, SB115.
I urge you to vote against the premature passage of this legislation until there is
a supply of unleaded avgas available to General Aviation pilots. I am a GA pilot and am in agreement that an
alternative to leaded fuel is desirable and environmentally
prudent but since there is not a reliable source of unleaded avgas available I urge you to vote no at this time.
Thank you.
Sincerely,
Daniel O'Leary
3315 Ballantyne Rd S
Salem Or 97302
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